
 

 

 
         Date: 19 Jun 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

A yearbook will be sent home today to Y1 to Y5 parents who have already paid via Gateway before the 
deadline (i.e. 15 June 2025) and to Y6 parents. Please check your child’s school bag accordingly. 

  

Regards, 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


